
In 2024, our company collaborated with TSMC to conduct the 

"Taiwan Enterprises and Supply Chain Human Rights 

Guidelines" course. We actively invited employees and key 

suppliers to participate in the training, raising awareness of 

corporate human rights issues together. The training session 

lasted 2.5 hours, with a total participation of 43 employees and 

5 suppliers. 


